
 
 

 

  
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                       Friday 18th October 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                    

 

Next half term we are learning all about life at sea and the animals who live in the oceans for our topic 

‘Treasure Island’.  To build upon our learning, RC will be going on a visit to London Aquarium on Friday 

15th November.  The children will travel through a Pacific Ocean tunnel, tropical rainforest and even a 

shark reef to see the different habitats that sea creatures live in.  We may even get a chance to touch 

a sea anemone, starfish or crab in the rockpools! 

We will leave school at 9.30am to be ready to enter the aquarium at 10.45am and we will return in time 

for a normal school pick up at 3.15pm. We will travel by underground to Waterloo station and walk the 

short distance to the Aquarium.  The price for a child ticket is £6. 

 

Children need to wear Bonneville t-shirts and jumpers please as well as comfy walking shoes.   

 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch, no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please.  If you 

would like your child to have a school packed lunch, please indicate this on the attached slip below.  

We have a reserved area in the aquarium to eat lunch at 11.00am.  The children will all be responsible 

for carrying their belongings and so please send them to school with a suitable backpack. 

 

We would appreciate some adult help on this visit.  The cost of an adult ticket is £21 and this will be 

booked along with the class tickets and so you are guaranteed entry with our entry slot at 10.45am.  If 

you have a voucher or members pass, then you will need to pay/show this on the day and you may 

have to enter on a later time slot.  Please let us know if you will be paying on the day as we will need 

to ensure we have a sufficient child/adult ratio in case you have to enter with a later time slot.   If you 

are available, please let us know on the slip below.  Unfortunately we will not be able to accommodate 

younger siblings.  

 

Many thanks 

Miss Chaumet  

 

 

LONDON AQUARIUM TRIP – Friday 15th NOVEMBER 2019 

Please circle the correct response 

Name of Child: …………………………………………… 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip   YES/ NO 

I would like my child to receive a school packed lunch   YES / NO 

I am a parent/carer and would / would not like to help on the trip. 

Parent/Carer Name and Signature: ………………………………………………………… Date:………………. 


